

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 16th April 2021

Comic Relief 2021 - "Share A Smile"

Thank you to all the children who were able to send in their jokes for our Joke Book. These have now been typed up and you can see them on our website using the below link;

http://www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk/joke-book/

Cumberworth First School 2221

Thank you for all of the fantastic entries that we have received for the 200th Anniversary competition, which requested children and adults to design how they imagined the school to look in 2221.

We will be in touch shortly to advise you of the winners!

Toys from Home

Just a reminder that children should not bring toys from home into school. This week there have been several children with toys in school. The items are causing problems both at break times and in class.

Time Capsule

Thank you to the family of Rory & Theodore who very kindly donated a time capsule to mark the school's 200th anniversary.

We are getting items together to put in it and will let you know what they are in due course.

